
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
The  Washington  School
District is soliciting sealed bids
for  the  purchase  of  spring
sports supplies for Boys and
Girls Track, Boys Baseball, and
Girls Softball for the 2024-2025
school year. Specifications for
bidders  are  available  at  the
Washington  School  District
Business  Office,  311  Allison
Avenue,  Washington,  PA
15301.  Please  direct  any
questions  to  724-223-5063.
Bids  are  due  back  in  the
business office by 11:00 a.m.,
Wednesday,  November  27,
2024. By order of the Board,
they reserve the right to reject
any and all bids.

Lisa Coffield
Board Secretary


